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  English Book Collectors William Younger
Fletcher,1902
  Mastering Windows XP Registry Peter D.
Hipson,2002-05-29 Expert Advice for Windows XP
Power Users Created for Windows power users and
anyone who aspires to be one, Mastering Windows XP
Registry provides focused, practical coverage of
Windows' most important--and most challenging--
element: the registry. Inside, you'll learn to
customize Windows XP, optimize the network, and
avoid scores of potential disasters, all by
working with registry settings. If you're a power
user, a system administrator, programmer, or
consultant, this guide is absolutely essential.
Coverage includes: * Understanding registry keys
and data types * Applying the secrets of the most
important registry keys * Adjusting the Windows
GUI through registry settings * Using the registry
in networking * Optimizing performance by editing
registry settings * Working with registry tools *
Recovering from disasters * Eliminating unwanted
keys, entries, applications, and files * Taking
advantage of the registry in your own programs *
Tracking registry changes made by applications *
Navigating registry entries
  DB2 Workload Manager for Linux, UNIX, and
Windows Whei-Jen Chen,Bill Comeau,Tomoko
Ichikawa,S Sadish Kumar,Marcia Miskimen,H T
Morgan,Larry Pay,Tapio Vaattanen,IBM
Redbooks,2008-05-19 DB2 Workload Manager (WLM)
introduces a significant evolution in the
capabilities available to database administrators
for controlling and monitoring executing work
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within DB2. This new WLM technology is directly
incorporated into the DB2 engine infrastructure to
allow handling higher volumes with minimal
overhead. It is also enabled for tighter
integration with external workload management
products, such as those provided by AIX WLM. This
IBM Redbooks publication discusses the features
and functions of DB2 Workload Manager for Linux,
UNIX, and Windows. It describes DB2 WLM
architecture, components, and WLM-specific SQL
statements. It demonstrates installation, WLM
methodology for customizing the DB2 WLM
environment, new workload monitoring table
functions, event monitors, and stored procedures.
It provides examples and scenarios using DB2 WLM
to manage database activities in DSS and OLTP
mixed database systems, so you learn about these
advanced workload management capabilities and see
how they can be used to explicitly allocate CPU
priority, detect and prevent runaway queries, and
closely monitor database activity in many
different ways. Using Data Warehouse Edition
Design Studio and DB2 Performance Expert with DB2
WLM is covered. Lastly, the primary differences
between Workload Manager and Query Patroller are
explained, along with how they interact in DB2
9.5.
  Windows System Programming Johnson M.
Hart,2010-02-16 The Definitive Guide to Windows
API Programming, Fully Updated for Windows 7,
Windows Server 2008, and Windows Vista Windows
System Programming, Fourth Edition, now contains
extensive new coverage of 64-bit programming,
parallelism, multicore systems, and many other
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crucial topics. Johnson Hart’s robust code
examples have been updated and streamlined
throughout. They have been debugged and tested in
both 32-bit and 64-bit versions, on single and
multiprocessor systems, and under Windows 7,
Vista, Server 2008, and Windows XP. To clarify
program operation, sample programs are now
illustrated with dozens of screenshots. Hart
systematically covers Windows externals at the API
level, presenting practical coverage of all the
services Windows programmers need, and emphasizing
how Windows functions actually behave and interact
in real-world applications. Hart begins with
features used in single-process applications and
gradually progresses to more sophisticated
functions and multithreaded environments. Topics
covered include file systems, memory management,
exceptions, processes, threads, synchronization,
interprocess communication, Windows services, and
security. New coverage in this edition includes
Leveraging parallelism and maximizing performance
in multicore systems Promoting source code
portability and application interoperability
across Windows, Linux, and UNIX Using 64-bit
address spaces and ensuring 64-bit/32-bit
portability Improving performance and scalability
using threads, thread pools, and completion ports
Techniques to improve program reliability and
performance in all systems Windows performance-
enhancing API features available starting with
Windows Vista, such as slim reader/writer locks
and condition variables A companion Web site,
jmhartsoftware.com, contains all sample code,
Visual Studio projects, additional examples,
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errata, reader comments, and Windows commentary
and discussion.
  Carcass management guidelines Miller, L.P.,
Miknis, R.A. and Flory, G.A..,2020-12-28 Animal
disease outbreaks pose many challenges for
response authorities that can impact livelihoods,
food security, and the environment. Proper
disposal of animal carcasses that die or are
culled during the outbreak is a key component of a
successful response to a disease outbreak because
it helps prevent or mitigate the further spread of
pathogens and in case of zoonotic disease, to
further protect human health. The practical
guidelines presented hereby provide carcass and
related waste management considerations and
recommended procedures for use by Veterinary
Services and other official response authorities
when developing animal disease outbreak
containment and eradication plans. The guidelines
apply to animal disease outbreaks of varying
sizes, whether the outbreak is isolated to a
single premise or spans a region to cover numerous
premises. However, they are focused on small to
medium-sized holdings in countries without access
to engineered landfills, rendering plants or
controlled incinerators. The guidelines are
written in the spirit of “keep it simple and
doable”, considering the limited human and
financial resources that many countries are
constrained with. Its presentation and practical
approach ensure that countries will find it very
useful for their emergency operation procedures
toolbox. Further, the guidelines directly
contribute to the one-health approach by
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protecting the health of animals, humans, and the
environment.
  Impacts of the Knowledge Society on Economic and
Social Growth in Africa Amoah, Lloyd G.
Adu,2014-03-31 In a world that is essentially
digitizing, some have argued that the idea of the
knowledge society holds the greatest promise for
Africa’s rapid socio-economic transformation.
Impacts of the Knowledge Society on Economic and
Social Growth in Africa aims to catalyze thinking
and provide relevant information on the complex
ways in which the information age is shaping
Africa and the implications that this will have
for the continent and the world. This premier
reference volume will provide policy analysts,
policymakers, academics, and researchers with
fresh insights into the key empirical and
theoretical matters framing Africa's ongoing
digitization.
  The Ghostway Tony Hillerman,2009-10-13 Don’t
miss the TV series, Dark Winds, based on the
Leaphorn, Chee, & Manuelito novels, now on AMC and
AMC+! The sixth installment in New York Times
bestselling author Tony Hillerman's Leaphorn and
Chee series—an electrifying thriller of revenge,
secrets, and murder. “One of the best of the
series.”—New York Times Book Review Old Joseph Joe
sees it all. Two strangers spill blood at the
Shiprock Wash-O-Mat. One dies. The other drives
off into the dry lands of the Big Reservation, but
not before he shows the old Navajo a photo of the
man he seeks. This is all Tribal Policeman Jim
Chee needs to set him off on an odyssey that moves
from a trapped ghost in an Indian hogan to the
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seedy underbelly of L.A. to an ancient healing
ceremony where death is the cure, and into the
dark heart of murder and revenge.
  MySQL to DB2 Conversion Guide Whei-Jen
Chen,Angela Carlson,IBM Redbooks,2009-12-01
Switching database vendors is often considered an
exhausting challenge for database administrators
and developers. Complexity, total cost, and the
risk of downtime are often the reasons that
restrain IT decision makers from starting the
migration project. The primary goal of this book
is to show that, with the proper planning and
guidance, converting from MySQL to IBM® DB2® is
not only feasible but straightforward. If you
picked up this book, you are most likely
considering converting to DB2 and are probably
aware of several of the advantages of to
converting to DB2 data server. In this IBM
Redbooks® publication, we discuss in detail how
you can take advantage of this industry leading
database server. This book is an informative guide
that describes how to convert the database system
from MySQLTM 5.1 to DB2® V9.7 on Linux® and the
steps that are involved in enabling the
applications to use DB2 instead of MySQL. This
guide also presents the best practices in
conversion strategy and planning, conversion
tools, porting steps, and practical conversion
examples. It is intended for technical staff that
is involved in a MySQL to DB2 conversion project.
  Taxpayer Advocate Service is Here to Help United
States. Taxpayer Advocate Service,
  Nearly Zero Energy Building Refurbishment
Fernando Pacheco Torgal,Marina Mistretta,Artūras
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Kaklauskas,Claes G. Granqvist,Luisa F.
Cabeza,2013-10-22 The recast of the Energy
Performance of Buildings Directive (EPBD) was
adopted by the European Parliament and the Council
of the European Union on 19 May 2010. For new
buildings, the recast fixes 2020 as the deadline
for all new buildings to be “nearly zero energy”
(and even sooner for public buildings – by the end
of 2018). This book gives practitioner an
important tool to tackle the challenges of
building refurbishment towards nearly zero energy.
This book is welcome at this time and sets the
scene for professionals whether practitioners or
researchers to learn more about how we can make
whether old or new buildings more efficient and
effective in terms of energy performance.
  System Center 2012 Configuration Manager (SCCM)
Unleashed Kerrie Meyler,Byron Holt,Marcus Oh,Jason
Sandys,Greg Ramsey,2012-07-16 This is the
comprehensive reference and technical guide to
Microsoft System Center Configuration Manager
2012. A team of expert authors offers step-by-step
coverage of related topics in every feature area,
organized to help IT professionals rapidly
optimize Configuration Manager 2012 for their
requirements, and then deploy and use it
successfully. The authors begin by introducing
Configuration Manager 2012 and its goals, and
explaining how it fits into the broader System
Center product suite. Next, they fully address
planning, design, and implementation. Finally,
they systematically cover each of Configuration
Manager 2012's most important feature sets,
addressing issues ranging from configuration
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management to software distribution. Readers will
learn how to use Configuration Manager 2012's
user-centric capabilities to provide
anytime/anywhere services and software, and to
strengthen both control and compliance. The first
book on Configuration Manager 2012, System Center
Configuration Manager 2012 Unleashed joins Sams'
market-leading series of books on Microsoft's
System Center product suite: books that have
achieved go-to status amongst IT implementers and
administrators worldwide.
  Tele-tax United States. Internal Revenue
Service,1988
  Wiring Vietnam Anthony J. Tambini,2007-05-30
During the Vietnam War, the U.S. Army deployed
electronic sensors along the Ho Chi Minh Trail in
Laos, Cambodia, North Vietnam, and South Vietnam
in order to detect and track troop and vehicle
movements. At approximately 8,100 miles in length,
monitoring this sophisticated logistics
network_consisting of roads, trails, vehicle
parks, petroleum pipelines, and storage areas_was
no mean task. Since the work was classified as
'Secret' until only recently, a comprehensive
story of the electronic sensors used in Southeast
Asia has never been completely told. Wiring
Vietnam: The Electronic Wall relates the history
of the electronic detection system that was
deployed during the Vietnam War. Author Anthony
Tambini covers everything from the sensors used to
detect seismic signals from nearby troop and
vehicle movements to audio sensors that were
deployed to pick up conversations of troops as
well as traffic noise of vehicles to engine
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ignition detectors. Beginning with the conception,
development, and implementation of these sensors,
Tambini then relates how, ultimately, the various
signals the sensors collected were transmitted to
orbiting aircraft that would process and
retransmit the signals onward to a base in
Thailand. There the data underwent further
analysis for possible targets that could be
attacked from the air. Anthony Tambini, a member
of the 25th Tactical Fighter Squadron based at
Ubon, Thailand in the late 1960s, was part of an
organization that dropped these sensors. His
firsthand perspective, along with rarely seen
photographs of the actual sensors used, will
provide those interested in the Vietnam War and
modern warfare with a clear picture of an
undocumented side of history.
  Oracle WebLogic Server 12c Advanced
Administration Cookbook Dalton Iwazaki,2013-01-01
Using real life problems and simple solutions this
book will make any issue seem small. WebLogic
Server books can be a bit dry but Dalton keeps the
tone light and ensures no matter how complex the
problem you always feel like you have someone
right there with you helping you along. This book
is ideal for those who know the basics of WebLogic
but want to dive deeper and get to grips with more
advanced topics. So if you are a datacenter
operator, system administrator or even a Java
developer this book could be exactly what you are
looking for to take you one step further with
Oracle WebLogic Serv.
  Applied Corporate Finance Aswath
Damodaran,2014-10-27 Aswath Damodaran,
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distinguished author, Professor of Finance, and
David Margolis, Teaching Fellow at the NYU Stern
School of Business, have delivered the newest
edition of Applied Corporate Finance. This
readable text provides the practical advice
students and practitioners need rather than a sole
concentration on debate theory, assumptions, or
models. Like no other text of its kind, Applied
Corporate Finance, 4th Edition applies corporate
finance to real companies. It now contains six
real-world core companies to study and follow.
Business decisions are classified for students
into three groups: investment, financing, and
dividend decisions.
  The Next Four Decades Grayson K. Vincent,2010
The purpose of this report is to present
information on how the age structure of the
overall population and the composition of the
older population in terms of age, sex, race, and
Hispanic origin are expected to change over the
next four decades. Between 2010 and 2050, the
United States is projected to experience rapid
growth in its older population. In 2050, the
number of Americans aged 65 and older is projected
to be 88.5 million, more than double its projected
population of 40.2 million in 2010. The baby
boomers are largely responsible for this increase
in the older population, as they will begin
crossing into this category in 2011. The aging of
the population will have wide-ranging implications
for the country. As the United States ages over
the next several decades, its older population
will become more racially and ethnically diverse.
Projecting the size and structure, in terms of
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age, sex, race, and Hispanic origin, of the older
population is important to public and private
interests, both socially and economically. The
projected growth of the older population in the
United States will present challenges to policy
makers and programs, such as Social Security and
Medicare. It will also affect families,
businesses, and health care providers.
  Quality Assurance Programme for Digital
Mammography International Atomic Energy
Agency,2011 This manual provides a harmonized
approach to quality assurance (QA) in the emerging
area of digital mammography. It outlines the
principles of, and specific instructions that can
be used for, a QA programme for the optimal
detection of early stage breast cancer within a
digital environment. Intended for use by Member
States that are now using digital mammography or
that are assessing the implications of using
digital mammography, it addresses major areas such
as considerations concerning the transition from
screen film to digital mammography, basic
principles of QA, clinical image quality, quality
control tests for radiographers, and quality
control tests for medical physicists, including
dosimetry assessment. Instructional materials to
supplement the knowledge of professionals already
working in the field of diagnostic radiology, as
well as quality control worksheets, are also
provided.
  Commerce Business Daily ,1998-03
  Historical Statistics of Hawaii Robert C.
Schmitt,1977
  Cyber-threats, Information Warfare, and Critical
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Infrastructure Protection Anthony H.
Cordesman,2001-11-30 During the last two decades,
the infrastructure of the U.S. economy has
undergone a fundamental set of changes. It has
steadily increased its reliance on its service
sector and high-technology economy. The U.S. has
come to depend on computers, electronic data
storage and transfers, and highly integrated
communications networks. The result is the rapid
development of a new form of critical
infrastructure--and one that is exceedingly
vulnerable to a new family of threats, loosely
grouped together as information warfare. This
detailed volume examines these threats and the
evolving U.S. policy response. After examining the
dangers posed by information warfare and efforts
at threat assessment, Cordesman considers the
growing policy response on the part of various
federal agencies, state and local governments, and
the private sector. The changing nature of the
threats is leading these actors to reassess the
role they must play in critical infrastructure
protection. Government at all levels, industry,
and even friendly and neutral foreign governments
are learning that an effective response requires
coordination in deterrence, defense, and
counterattack.
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